
 

 
MADERA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

DOCUMENT 00020 
NOTICE INVITING BIDS 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that Madera Unified School District (MUSD) will receive sealed Bids for Madera 
Unified School District for Bid No.092623-Solid Waste and Recycling Services.   
 
Service must be fully compliant with all applicable requirements including all District and County of 
Madera CA policies and regulations, and all State and Federal laws.  
BID’s must be received prior to 10:00:00 a.m. On October 10, 2023. In addition, three (3) hard copies 
of the bids should be clearly marked with the Bid No. and mailed to. 
 
               Purchasing Department of Madera Unified School District 
               1205 Madera Avenue, Madera, CA  93637(located on the 2nd floor) 
               Attn. Susan Harautuneian 
 
Proposals received later than the designated time and specified date will be returned to the bidder 
unopened.  Facsimile (FAX) copies of the proposal will not be accepted.  The District reserves the right 
to accept or reject any or all proposals or any combination thereof and to waive any informality in the 
bidding process. 
 
Copies of the BID documents may be downloaded from Madera Unified School District Purchasing 
Department Website   http://www.madera.k12.ca.us/Page/6706  
 
 
Refer questions to Susan Harautuneian via email @ susanharautuneian@maderausd.org no later than 
October 3, 2023 @ 10:00:00 am.  Only questions received via email will be responded to. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 

                                                                                       Published September 26, 2023 
                       October 3, 2023  

                                                                                                                                                                   

http://www.madera.k12.ca.us/Page/6706
mailto:susanharautuneian@maderausd.org

